UNIVERSITY OF PORT HARCOURT
PORT HARCOURT

INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

From: Registrar To: All Students

Ref. No.: UPH/REG/30A

Date: 8" January, 2016

RESUMPTION FOR 2015/2016 ACADEMIC SESSION

On behalf of the University Management, I wish to welcome all New and Returning Students to the
2015/2016 Academic Session.

While commending you for adhering to the resumption date in line with the Academic Calendar, please
ensure that you register for the session within the period allowed for the exercise. For the avoidance of
doubt, the registration exercise will end on Friday, 12® February, 2016. The Procedure for the
registration is on the University website.

Please note that only registered students are bona-fide students of the University. Also, in line with the
decision of the Senate of the University, any student who fails to register within the period stipulated
for registration will be deregistered for the session, and the maximum length of time allowed for the
course of study would still be enforced.

We wish you a successful 2015/2016 academic session.

D! D. Otjo [Mrs.]

cc: Vice-Chancellor Heads/Ag. Heads of Departments
Deputy Vice-Chancellor [Administration] Director, Student Affairs
Deputy Vice-Chancellor [Academic] Ag. Director, Quality Assurance/Quality Control
Registrar Deputy Registrar, [PPRU
Bursar College Secretary, CHS/Faculty Officers
University Librarian Admissions Officer
Provost, CHS Examinations and Records Officer
Deans of Faculties Notice Boards

Ag. Dean, Student Affairs
Directors/Ag. Directors of Academic Units
Ag. Director, ICTC




